New Mobile Federal Courthouse and John Campbell Courthouse Renovation

## Town Hall Bulletin



Issue No. 29 June 2018

## PROJECT ACHIEVES SUBSTANTIAL COMPLETION

## THE

government recognized substantial completion of the new Mobile Courthouse on time, on June 5, 2018. Achieving this milestone signifies that the contractor

John A. Campbell courthouse located across the street from the new building. In addition to moving in. during this time the contractor. Yates, will working off of the punch list of items needing

View from the bench

has completed enough of the construction work to allow the government to move into the next phase of the project; moving the court's staff, personnel, and equipment into the building. During this 45-day phase, the courts are relocating out of the

correction. Also in June, GSA's operations and maintenance staff are getting to know the building and it's systems and receive training from the contractors, vendors, and manufacturers of the installed equipment.

**SAVE THE DATE:** The new courthouse for the United States District Court, Southern District of Alabama is expected to be open for business by the middle of July. The government is planning a formal dedication ceremony for the new building scheduled for Friday, September 7, 2018.

**CAMPBELL DESIGN:** The design team has been working on the 100% construction documents. A series of 'over-the-shoulder' review meetings to review the design of the betterments took place in June and the design team is expected to deliver the 100% document in mid-July.

Contacts:

**General Contractor Construction Manager** 

Yates Construction George Yates APSI CM Jack Solari Phone: 228-348-0608 Phone: 214-683-7987 gyates@wgyates.com jack.solari@apsicm.com